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Candidate interviewed for Holton HS principal position
(KNZA)--The Holton USD 336 Board of Education interviewed the first of two
candidates vying to be the next Holton High School principal Wednesday evening.

The school district announced the candidate was Dr. Robyn Kelso, who has 23
years of experience in public education.

Kelso has served the past two years as program consultant for the Kansas State
Department of Education. She previously served as assistant high school principal
for Fort Scott USD 234 for two years. In addition, she taught high school social
studies at Eudora USD 491 and Olathe USD 233 for a combined 20 years.

Patrons had an opportunity to meet Kelso during a community meet-and-greet
event Wednesday evening.

Holton USD 336 also plans to host another commuity meet-and-greet event
Friday evening from 6:00 to 6:45 at the Holton High School Library for another
candidate for the principal position. The name of the candidate and their bio will
be announced on the school district's Facebook page Friday morning.

Current Holton High School Principal Rod Wittmer has announced his
retirement, effective at the end of the current school year.
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